
Feb. 1- Registration 
Begins for Current 
Families
Feb. 8- Early Release 
Day, Dismissal 10:45-11 
am
Feb. 9- Book Order Due
Feb. 14- Valentine’s Day 
Celebration (see letter)
Feb. 14- Registration 
Opens to the Public
Feb. 16- Student 
Holiday, NO SCHOOL
Feb. 19- Presidents Day, 
NO SCHOOL

The Lexington County MOBILE LIBRARY 
BUS will be back to visit the preschool 
every other Wednesday beginning February 

14th!

Registration
Along with the newsletter, you will be receiving a 
registration information for next year (2’s and 3’s). 
Registration begins on February 1st for currently 
enrolled students. The ONLY WAY to hold your 
child’s spot for next year is to complete the 
registration form online AND pay the registration 
fee. Registration for newly enrolling families will 
begin February 15th.

February is Dental Health Month. Have you 
taken your child to a dentist yet? It is 
recommended for children starting at age 
three! 

Please do your best to 
have your little one here for 
school between 8:45 and 
9:00 am. It helps give them 
the best start and gives a 
cohesive start to the day 
for the class!
Pick-up is between 11:45-
noon.


